Tuesday Tips is a new outreach effort by OGCA. The idea behind Tuesday
Tips is to convey tips, tricks and other helpful information around the area
of research administration. Our goal is to post on (almost every) Tuesdays.
If there is something you would like to see covered on
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number. Non-federal sponsors may also have requirements for
acknowledgments and/or disclaimers.

Federal agencies’ policy requirements set forth in Section 8136 of the
Department of Defense Appropriations Act (Stevens Amendment), P.L. 100-
463, enacted in October 1988 and section 511 of the fiscal year 1990 U.S.

Department of Education Appropriations Act states:

"When issuing statements, press releases, requests for proposals, bid
solicitations and other documents describing projects or programs funded in
whole or in part with federal money, all grantees receiving federal funds,
including but not limited to state and local governments, shall clearly state
(1) the percentage of the total cost of the program or project which is
financed with federal money, (2) the dollar amount of federal funds for the
project or program, and (3) the percentage and dollar amount of the total
costs of the project or program that will be funded by non-governmental
sources."

Some agencies give formats for acknowledgment. Examples are:

NIH - Communicating and Acknowledqing Federal Funding

Department of Energy - Acknowledgements of Federal Support
USDA - Acknowledgment of USDA Support by NIFA

NSF - Acknowledgements

If you are unsure, you can contact the agency program officer or OGCA.

For more information, visit the OGCA website.
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